
Absentee Ballot Applications and Voting 

The Secretary of the State has sent an absentee ballot application to every voter eligible to vote in the 
August 11, 2020 Presidential  Preference  Primary (registered Democrats and Republicans).  Pursuant to 
Executive Order 7QQ, COVID-19 may be used as a valid reason for requesting an absentee ballot. 

Please complete and use the provided prepaid return envelope, making sure the Town of Warren 
address appears in the window. 

If you did not receive an application you may: 

• Download one HERE and mail to the Warren Town Clerk’s office at 50 Cemetery Rd 06754 
• Call the Town Clerk at 860-868-7881 and request an application 
 

Voting by absentee is an option for those who do not wish to go to the polling location. The 
polling location will be open from 6am to 8pm for those who wish to vote at the polls.  If you do 
not want to receive an absentee ballot please destroy the application as you see fit. 

 

Absentee ballots become available July 21 and will be mailed out by a mail house.  The completed 
ballot can be returned to the Town Clerk either by mail or by inserting it into a designated ballot box 
that will be placed outside at Town Hall. 

Should you wish to vote at the polling location the Registrars of Voters will be following guidelines from 
the CDC and the Secretary of the State’s office to keep the polls safe. 

Contact the Town Clerk at 860-868-7881 xt 101 or townclerk@warrenct.org should you have any 
questions. 

Joanne Tiedmann 
Warren Town Clerk 
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